
Moss Vale Plasrefine Plastics Recycling Facility Amended Application (SSD – 9409987) 

 

Emma Barnet 

Industry Assessments 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  

Locked Bag 5022 

PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 

 

RE: Proposed Plasrefine Plastics Recycling Facility 

74-76 Beaconsfield Road Moss Vale NSW 2577 

SSD Application No-9409987 

 

 I Ben & Alena Shaw object to the Plasrefine Recycling Facility in Moss Vale. 

I live in Beaconsfield Road Moss Vale and I’m concerned about the proposed TOXIC Plastic Recycling 

Facility because 

 

1.It adversely affects the landscape within a couple of hundred metres of rural residential living. 

2. All surrounding buildings are within a respectable height, the proposed plastic facticity will tower 

over any exiting building by a longshot. 

3. We live in a constantly windy area and the waste onsite will not be able to be retained, therefore 

the local residents will be left with picking up plasrefine plastic waste from our own properties. 

4. The local town water supply can not support the proposed plasrefine plant water usage. Their 

onsite rainwater tanks proposed are not adequate. 

5. Moss Vale already has significant traffic issues, Plasrefine truck movements will significantly 

increase this issue. 

6. Plastic waste facility is a high fire risk, the local area does not have the firefighting equipment 

needed to contain any such event. Not to mention the high toxicity of the air if an event was to occur. 

7. Serious health concerns regarding toxins / dust / waste present within the surrounding properties. 

 

We do not understand how this toxic dump is being considered for this beautiful town of Moss Vale  

Yours Sincerely 

Ben & Alena Shaw 

 

I have not made a policitcal donation and I do not give permission for our private details to be 

published.  


